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PANTHERS! 
The Beginning of Lent 
Giving of alms is an important part of Lent and the Student Council 
President and Vice President is challenging each student to bring in 5 
non perishable food items. This challenge will go on from February 10th 
to March 23rd. All food items collected will go to the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus Parish food bank.  

 

 


